
   
 

  

    

                              

   
 

 

 

1.  M-CEITA -NPO Practice Call Notes 
2.  ICD-10 Training 
  

M-CEITA - MEANINGFUL USE 
We took your calls! 

Quick Links 

NPO Website 

NMHN Website 

 

CALENDAR 
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*Next M-CEITA Meaningful Use Call 
WEDNESDAY JULY 30, NOON* 

  
NPO is pleased to announce a partnership with 
Michigan Center for Effective Information Technology 
Adoption (M-CEITA) to provide a one hour session, 
every other week, for you to ask M-CEITA whatever 
Meaningful Use questions you have. M-CEITA will 
answer the question or research and follow-up as 
necessary. If you can't make the call, you can email 
your question to NPO in advance 
(kelliott@npoinc.org) and it will be included. 
  
  
The first call took place on 7/17/14 at 4 pm. Many 
practices dialed in for this call. Several had questions 
prepared, and a few just listened in. One practice that 
could not make the call had emailed their question to 
NPO in advance. A summary of the call can be found 
by clicking here.  It is also available on the NPO 
website.   Please feel free to share feedback regarding 
the summary or the call with NPO 
(kelliott@npoinc.org). 
  
  
We will again use the AT&T dial-in line for the next 
calls.  Dial-in information is: 
1-888-808-6929, Meeting ID 1836510.  Call schedules 
and dial-in information will also be posted on the 
NPO website.  
  
We will incorporate your comments and feedback to 
refine the call schedule and format.  
  
Please bring your questions to the call, and again, if 
you cannot make the call, please email your question 
to NPO. 
  
Looking forward to the next round of questions 
Wednesday 7/30 at noon.!       
  

NPO PAAC Calendar 

BCBSM Education 
Professional Training 
Schedule 
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THANK YOU! 
 

 

A REMINDER ABOUT ICD-10-CM TRAINING! 
  
NPO is excited to once again bring Judy Breuker, 
CPC, CPMA, CDIP, CCS-P, CHC, CHCA, CEMC, 
AHIMA-Approved ICD-10-CM/PCS Trainer and 
President of Medical Education Services, LLC to lead a 
one day class focusing on the guidelines and principles 
on ICD-10-CM.  
The training is ideal for administrators, clinical staff, 
physicians, front office, ancillary staff and others 
needing to understand the essential guidelines of ICD-
10, but who are not directly involved in day-to-day 
coding responsibilities. 
We are holding this one day class twice, on both 
Wednesday September 10 and Thursday September 11, 
in order to have more people be able to participate. The 
cost of this class will be $160. Please let us know as 
soon as possible if you are interested, so that we can 
book the venue. Thank you! 
  

Bryanna 
bpataky@npoinc.org  
or 
(231) 421-8505 

  

  

 
 

    
  Enjoy your summer.. 

   
   

As always, please contact us with any questions or concerns you may have! 
   

| | lsalvatore@npoinc.org |  
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300 E Front St. 
Suite 240 

Traverse City, MI 49684 
 

 

   

 


